
Unveiling of charity quilt is
July 17
The 2010 Charity Raffle Quilt will be unveiled at the Fabrics
Unlimited’s 3rd Annual Open House and Quilt Show on July 17
from 10am-5pm.

The shop is located off Kingsbury Grade at 155 Shady Lane in
Stateline.

Raffle proceeds benefit the Lake Tahoe Humane Society and
S.P.C.A. The winning ticket will be drawn in September.

An original design by Sheri Lilienthal, the quilt is king size
and features a happy plump cat in the center. The eight women
of the Thursday Therapy Quilters group spent more than three
months working on individual 12-inch blocks.

Information is available at (775) 588.3211.
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